VIRGINIA
CAREER WORKS

WEST PIEDMONT REGION

June 25, 2024

Lynn Fournier

Vice President, Contracts Management

Ross Innovative Employment Solutions Corp
301 Orchard Street, Suite 2

St. Clair, M1 48079

Dear Ms. Fournier,

At its meeting on June 24, 2024, the West Piedmont Workforce Development Board voted to
award Ross IES with a contract for One-Stop Operator Services and WIOA Program Services, as
identified in a Request for Proposals issued on May 1-2024.

This letter serves as official notification of the board’s intent to award Ross IES with a contract
for One-Stop Operator and WIOA Adult, Dislocated Worker and Youth Program services for the
period of July 1, 2024 to June 30, 2027.

Questions or requests for additional information may be directed to Tyler Freeland, CEO of the
West Piedmont Workforce Development Board, at 276-656-6190 or
tyler@vcwwestpiedmont.org.

We look forward to working with you as we strive to provide the best service for our area.

Sincerely,

Yy Fhnoolind

Tyler Freeland, CEO

West Piedmont Workforce Development Board
300 Franklin Street, Suite 241

Martinsville VA

(276) 656-6190



